
Addendum No. 1  

  

 

 

August 4, 2023 

SL0027 

Route D, from US67 to I-170 

St. Louis County 

Addendum No. 1  

  

Interested Consultant:  

  

The Consultant Services Required for the above project is being revised to remove possible traffic signal 

optimization work as well as being re-advertised to meet policy requirements for number of 

respondents. If a firm responded to the original solicitation, their response does not need to be 

resubmitted and they will be considered for the project.  

 

Please see revised submittal date for letters of interest. 


